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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Robert deBurlo

1513 CORNELL DR SE

Albuquerque, NM 87106

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

I recognize the necessity of controlling the volume of users for wilderness areas in the name of stewardship, in

addition to the need to raise funds for appropriate maintenance and management. I also think a fee and permit

system can be onerous, leading to discouragement of use of said areas. I am curious whether the forest service

has explored other options, such as a suggested donation-based approach. I suspect this option has the promise

of raising money in addition to providing emphasis on the need to limit or counteract human impact in heavily

used areas.

 

 

Sincerely,

Robert deBurlo

 


